
For our safety, our stairways are equipped 
with sensitive smoke detection and alarms 
that are triggered and responded to by the 

Fire Department. 
Smoking in the stairways is strictly 

prohibited. 
 Individuals identified will be subject to 

fines/prosecution.

Having the Fire Department respond to a false 
alarm is costly and inconsiderate to everyone. 


